
Daffodil International University 

Dept. of Software Engineering 
Date: 30-11-2021 

Overlap Exam Notice for Mid Term 

Exam, Fall-2021 
 
Teachers of Dept. of Software Engineering are hereby notified that the 
Overlap Examination and who couldn’t attend Mid Term Examination, 
Fall 2021, will be held on 07-12-2021.  
 
All students are advised to submit application (Within 02-12-
2021) to the Exam committee member (Shah Fahad Hossain (FH)) 
for Dhanmondi campus and (Md Rajib Mia(RM)) for permanent 
campus with the signature of their course teacher, which are missed 
for some reason.   
 
Two Examinations in a same day but different time slot will not be 
considered as Overlap Examination. Before your signature, please 
make sure that the information provided by the student is correct. 
 
No student will be allowed for sitting without application. Their 
answer script will be rejected by the Exam committee member. 
 
 
 

Afsana Begum 
Mob: 01847140141 (for emergency only) 

Member, Exam committee 
Department of Software Engineering 

Faculty of SIT  

Daffodil International University 


